


From: Kelly Olson <ravenna1883@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 12:30 PM 
To: PUC Docket Filings <PUCDocketFilings@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Existing Docket Filing 
 
Docket Number: HP24-001  
Last Name: Cope   
First Name: Randy 
Company: RAVENNA TOWNSHIP of Sanborn County SD 
Address: 41354 240th Street 
City: Artesian    
State: SD   
Zip: 57314    
Phone: 605-770-6781    
Email: ravenna1883@gmail.com 
 
I am commenting here as Ravenna Township Board Supervisor & Chairman authorized to 
file this on behalf of the entire Ravenna Township Board, Sanborn County, SD. This pipeline 
will cause there to be little to NO economic development or growth within our township 
and land devaluation will be an issue which both in turn affect the townships budget. We 
don't need more issues creating a strain on money for small townships who already 
struggle to get by. We will not have new residents wanting to move into this area and in fact 
some current residents are contemplating leaving because of the dangers and financially 
destructive after effects of land value because of this pipeline. Our VOLUNTEER fire 
department will be strained to have the right equipment and training to deal with a 
potential disaster with the pipeline. There will be an increase in traffic if construction were 
to take place. This will lead to damaged roads and again a strain on the township to pay for 
repairs to the roads. There will be an obvious inconvenience to landowners and residents 
getting to and from their homes and fields, which will lead to unforeseen problems going 
forward. The damages that would come from this pipeline are massive and widespread. It's 
nothing but a detriment to our township and community. The financial repercussions will 
damage our families and area for decades. 
 


